
 
 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
 
OEE Newsletter – Welcome back to Spring 2025! 
February 3, 2025 

 
 
Dear Assessment Coordinators, 

Welcome back to the Spring semester! See our newsletter below or attached for important updates 
on assessment activities.  

 

Has the assessment coordinator for your program changed? Let us know and we'll update our listserv so that 
important information gets to the right person! 

Best, 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of the Provost 
EducationalEffectiveness@stonybrook.edu  
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https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/oee/

